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BIYANI GROUP OF COLLEGES, JAIPUR

Notice No.:2020-21/06 Date: 01.08.2020

NOTICE

This is to inform all the students of BGC & BISMA, of II & III year
of UG and final year of PG, that your online classes has been
rescheduled from 17™ August 2020.

You are required to pay the college fee and register in class before
10™ August 2020. The fee can be paid at college or through online
mode. You are advised to collect your course & other books and

stationary from college library.

Please visit re-admission guidelines on the following link to pay fce
online https://biyanicolleges.org/re-admission-guidelines/.

Note: All the studentsshould deposit their last year books in the library
by 10™ August 2020.

Dr. Sanjay Biyani
. Director (Acad.)



